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This is a terrible idea! If it ain't broke, don't fix it. I believe this is another way to 

replace legally effective convenience of a established ritual with yet another 

inconvenient deterrent/obstacle in performing one's right as an American to voice 

their crucial vote. To put it simply, if anything, this will discourage--not encourage--

common citizens from casting their votes. 

 

There exists no sound evidence I am aware of, that throughout Oregon, voting fraud 

is increased by mail in voting. On the contrary, it seems to significantly increase 

ballots completed, received & verified. Perhaps this is why it is being proposed by a 

Republican representative. 


